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The only reason to keep vote-by-mail is to continue the cheating and fraud in Oregon. 

The main argument against this bill is for elderly and handicap people unable to get 

to a voting precinct. This is not an issue as those people can apply for a ballot sent to 

their home. 

 

When I grew up, we had in-person voting at a precinct. The extended hours made it 

very easy to go vote before/after work, or on lunch break. I felt a great sense of pride 

voting this way. I don't feel any pride with vote-by-mail--it's un-American. 

 

LET THE VOTERS DECIDE, VOTE YES TO PUT IT ON THE BALLOT. 


